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Administrators - Valerie Smith, Derrias Priestley & Silburn Pitter
GHHS Freshmen Orientation Parent/Guardian Letter



Welcome Spartans Parents and Guardians of Rising Freshmen Class of 2025,
We would like to welcome you to Glenn Hills High School. We are looking forward to working with you and your child/children for our upcoming 2021-2022. The transition to high school is an exciting experience. However, it is also a stressful time for many students. Our goal is to assist parents and students to ensure a smooth transition. Therefore, we would like to invite you to our Freshmen Orientation.
This event will be held on Tuesday, July 20, 2021 from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm in the new gym. Orientation will consist of activities, presentations, a campus tour and official class schedules will be provided. Details are listed below:
The purpose of this orientation is to discuss many topics that include:
· The Arts, CTAE, and NJOTC
· Athletics
· PBIS
· Guidance (Requirements for Graduation)
· Academics and Expectations
· Schedules
· Lockers
· Commitment to Graduate (C2G)
We are asking parents/guardians to register your child/children immediately. The deadline for registration is July 16, 2021. Please use the link provided below to register: https://forms.office.com/r/beviaCPvq3
[bookmark: _GoBack]Orientation will begin promptly at 7:45 am in the new gymnasium located on the left side of the school when facing the entrance.  All students are expected to be in attendance to become acquainted with school expectations. Parents do not have to be present for orientation; however, if you decide not to attend, please return to pick up your child/children at 11:30 am.
Spartan Nation is excited to meet each of our incoming freshmen as they begin their journey towards graduation. Please do not hesitate to contact Glenn Hills High School at (706) 796-4924 if you have any questions. Please ask for Ms. Smith.
Sincerely, 
V. Smith, Principal
Glenn Hills High School
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